
From: "Doyle, Ultan" <ultan.doyle@vermont.gov> 
Date: March 20, 2019 at 5:04:24 PM EDT 
To: "cwisniewski@benningtonbanner.com" <cwisniewski@benningtonbanner.com> 
Subject: Public Records Request Response 

Dear Ms. Wisniewski, 
  
Please see  the attached letter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ultan Doyle 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 
(802) 828-5512 (Phone) 
(802) 828-2154 (Fax) 
  
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This E-mail may contain sensitive law enforcement 
and/or privileged information.  DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are 
the intended addressee. This communication may contain information that is privileged, confidential 
and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient (or have 
received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-mail.  Any 
unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the material or taking of any action in reliance on the 
contents of the electronically transmitted materials is prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please call us (collect) immediately at (802-828-5511) and ask to speak to the 
sender of the communication. Also, please notify immediately via e-mail the sender that you have 
received the communication in error. 
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